
The Jane CoffinChilds Memorial Fund for Medical Research

333 Cedar Street - New Haven 11 - Connecticut

May 24, 1960

Professor Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University
Medical Center
Palo Alto, California

Dear Professor Lederberg:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of May 10th and thank you for sending us twenty-five
copies of the following publication:

Lederberg, Jd.
A view of genetics.
Stanford Med. Bull., 1959, 17, 120-132.

I am sure this will be of interest to the
Board of Scientific Advisers of the Fund.

Sincerely yours,
oO, ,

fLagulazi ByLoer—
(Mrs¢? Elizabeth ™, Ford

Administrative Secretary


